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TITLE:
An Update on Carrboro’s Parking Plan

PURPOSE: The purpose of this agenda item is for the Board of Aldermen to receive an update on the
progress of the Town’s Parking Plan.

DEPARTMENT: Planning

CONTACT INFORMATION: Patricia McGuire, 919-918-7327, pmcguire@townofcarrboro.org;
Christina Moon, 919-918-7325, cmoon@townofcarrboro.org <mailto:cmoon@townofcarrboro.org>; Timothy

Tresohlavy, VHB, 919-741-5506

INFORMATION: In November 2015 the Town entered into a contract with VHB, a transportation
planning firm in Raleigh, to undertake a parking study and prepare a parking plan. Since reporting to the Board
in March, VHB has continued its work on data collection and public outreach. The survey
<https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ParkCarrboro>, and project website <http://parkcarrboro.org/> continue to
be available. A summary memo describing work to date has been prepared (Attachment A). Staff will provide a
brief presentation on the status of the project at the meeting.

FISCAL & STAFF IMPACT: There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving this information. .

RECOMMENDATION: Town staff reccommends that the Board of Aldermen receive the status report.
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